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Comments: Hello,

 

I am writing you today as a concerned citizen, business owner, outdoor enthusiast and tax payer. The proposal to

define fixed anchors as "prohibited installations" in our wild areas banning them and potentially removing them is

deeply unnerving. Rock climbers have for decades been some of the best stewards of the land and wild areas. If

this passes you will endanger thousands of lives and cause unrepairable damage to some of the most beautiful

places in our country. Fixed anchors are essential. Not only for recreational purposes but safety of the general

public that use these wild areas. If this passes it will cost tax payers an exorbitant amount of money and be

impossible to police. If you don't allow these fixed anchors thousands will still try to go climb and thousands could

die from the lack of repair and infrastructure this is proposing. Please don't allow this radical change to occur and

tarnish this moment in history forever. 

 

-Timothy Keyt


